
Proposal from Italy 

Stefano and Riccardo Brigliadori would like to offer the trophy for the 13,5m class FAI World Gliding 

Championship. The trophy will be dedicated to their father Leonardo Brigliadori, who was the biggest 

supporter in Italy of this new class.  

In fact, thanks to his efforts and strong will, in 2014 we will be able to organise the 1st Italian championship 

for the 13,5m class, the "Leonardo Brigliadori Cup". 

Marina Vigorito 

Italian IGC delegate 


